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WASHINGTON, DC  20410-8000
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FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER
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December 30, 2004

MORTGAGEE LETTER 2005 - 01

TO:  

ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES
SUBJECT:  
Revised Procedures for Form HUD-92564-CN, “For Your Protection:  Get a

   Home Inspection”

With Mortgagee Letter 99-18, the Department of Housing and Urban Development established a homebuyer protection plan for Federal Housing Administration (FHA)-insured mortgages.  A cornerstone to protecting homebuyers from purchasing homes with significant defects is to inform buyers of the availability and importance of getting an independent home inspection.  Mortgagee Letters 2004-04 and 99-18 require that form HUD-92564-CN, “For Your Protection:  Get a Home Inspection,” must be signed by the purchaser on or before the date the sales contract is executed (the sales contract must be re-executed if necessary).  

However, to reduce the administrative burden on our program participants, including real estate agents and mortgage lenders, for all transactions that will involve FHA mortgage insurance on existing property, this form may be incorporated into each state’s standard sales agreement.  If form HUD-92564-CN is not incorporated into the sales contract, the existing procedures contained in Mortgagee Letters 2004-04 and 99-18 must be followed.


If form HUD-92564-CN is incorporated within the executed sales agreement in its entirety, the homebuyer need not separately execute form HUD-92564-CN.  Thus, re-execution of the sales agreement, which is required if the form was not provided before or at contract signing, is no longer necessary in that situation.  A copy of the form is attached to this Mortgagee Letter and available online at http://www.hudclips.org.

Information Collection Requirements

The information collection requirements referred to in this Mortgagee Letter have been approved by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) under the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 (44 U.S.C. Chapter 35).  The OMB number issued for this requirement is OMB 2502-0538. 
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If you have any questions regarding this Mortgagee Letter, please contact your local Homeownership Center (HOC) in Atlanta (888-696-4687), Denver (800-543-9378), 

Philadelphia (800-440-8647), or Santa Ana (888-827-5605), (these are toll-free numbers).







Sincerely,







John C. Weicher







Assistant Secretary for Housing-







    Federal Housing Commissioner

Attachment
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